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Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 2nd May, Year 4 will be visiting Cadbury World. This is an exciting opportunity 

for the children to learn about the history of chocolate and how it links with our topic of 

‘Ancient Aztecs’. Whilst we are there, the children will take part in a self-guided tour of 

Cadbury World, learning about the history of the cocoa bean being discovered by the 

Aztecs, to the introduction of Cadbury as a brand. The trip will also include a design and 

technology talk on how chocolate is designed, made and packaged, including designing their 

own Cadbury chocolate bar.  

The trip will be a full day trip, with the coach leaving school at 9:00am and returning by 

3:00pm. No parent will be permitted to board the coach, unless a member of staff requests 

for them to do so.  

The price for this fantastic experience including transport & entrance is £19.50. Due to 

changes in Cadbury World's policy, confirmation of numbers & payment for this trip will need 

to be made no later than Tuesday 16th April. PAYMENT CANNOT BE ACCEPTED FOR 

THIS TRIP AFTER THIS DATE. This is a voluntary contribution, however if not enough 

voluntary contributions are received then the trip will be cancelled. If for any reason you 

cannot pay by this date, please make an appointment with a Senior member of staff to 

discuss.  

Children are expected to wear normal school uniform and school shoes for this trip. Children 

are also welcome to bring up to £5 to spend in the gift shop. This will be the responsibility of 

your child.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals then a pack lunch will be ordered, please indicate 

on the ParentPay letter sent home if you would like to order a lunch. For the rest of the 

children they must bring a packed lunch. Your child will need to bring their own drink, please 

do not provide fizzy drinks.  

If you would like your child to visit Cadbury World with us, please fill the slip out on the 

ParentPay letter and return as soon as possible.  

Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 4 Team 

 


